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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2011 3:40 PM
To: Ackerman, Leah
Cc: Kambin, Roya [EMC]; Svitana, Aaron
Subject: Re: 351646 Site Assessment Report Addendum Extension (800, 726, and 706 Harrison 

Street in Oakland)

Leah, 
 
Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the Site Assessment Report Addendum referenced below 
is extended to March 30, 2012. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On Nov 14, 2011, at 11:45 AM, "Ackerman, Leah" <Leah.Ackerman@arcadis-us.com> wrote: 

Hi Jerry,  

  

This email is a follow up to our phone conversation this morning regarding site assessment 
activities at 800, 726, and 706 Harrison Street in Oakland (Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000231, 
RO0000321, and RO0000484). As discussed, I am taking over ARCADIS project management 
of this site, my contact information is listed at the bottom of this email. Also, as discussed, we 
are requesting an extension for the Site Assessment Report Addendum  from December 20, 2011 
to “60 days after completion of field activities”. 

  

Revised locations GP-9 and GP-10 are located in City of Oakland Property requiring an Access 
Agreement. ACRADIS is coordinating with the City’s Real Estate Department. Approval from 
the City’s Environmental Department (required prior to initiating Access Agreement activities) 
was received at the end of last week.  Though we are making good progress, we do not 
 anticipate executing an access agreement in time to complete site assessment activities prior to 
the upcoming Holiday season. Pending procurement of an access agreement, we anticipate 
scheduling site assessment activities for the end of January.  Due to the contingent nature of this 
event, we are requesting a due date tied to completion of field activities.  

  

Please let me know if you approve this extension request. Thank you and please do not hesitate 
to contact me by phone or email with any questions. 

  

Leah Ackerman  P.E. | Senior Project Engineer | leah.ackerman@arcadis-us.com 
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